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The Search for the Missing Bones Eva Moore 1999 When the class visits the Hugh Mann Costume Company, they get an
informative lesson about the importance of the human skeleton and the various purposes different bones of the body
serve. Original.
The Lost Recipe for Happiness Barbara O'Neal 2008-12-30 Delighted to be offered her dream job of executive chef at an
upscale Aspen restaurant, Elena Alvarez knows that this will be opportunity of a lifetime, and through the delicious
food she creates, the friendships she forms, and the trust she learns to place in others, she finds the strength to
confront the pain of her past and find healing in body and soul. A first novel. Simultaneous. 60,000 first printing.
Things We Lost in the Fire Mariana Enriquez 2017-02-21 In these wildly imaginative, devilishly daring tales of the
macabre, internationally bestselling author Mariana Enriquez brings contemporary Argentina to vibrant life as a place
where shocking inequality, violence, and corruption are the law of the land, while military dictatorship and legions of
desaparecidos loom large in the collective memory. In these stories, reminiscent of Shirley Jackson and Julio Cortázar,
three young friends distract themselves with drugs and pain in the midst a government-enforced blackout; a girl with
nothing to lose steps into an abandoned house and never comes back out; to protest a viral form of domestic violence, a
group of women set themselves on fire. But alongside the black magic and disturbing disappearances, these stories are
fueled by compassion for the frightened and the lost, ultimately bringing these characters—mothers and daughters,
husbands and wives—into a surprisingly familiar reality. Written in hypnotic prose that gives grace to the grotesque,
Things We Lost in the Fire is a powerful exploration of what happens when our darkest desires are left to roam
unchecked, and signals the arrival of an astonishing and necessary voice in contemporary fiction.
Near a Thousand Tables Felipe Fernandez-Armesto 2002-06-04 In Near a Thousand Tables, acclaimed food historian Felipe
Fernández-Armesto tells the fascinating story of food as cultural as well as culinary history -- a window on the history
of mankind. In this "appetizingly provocative" (Los Angeles Times) book, he guides readers through the eight great
revolutions in the world history of food: the origins of cooking, which set humankind on a course apart from other
species; the ritualization of eating, which brought magic and meaning into people's relationship with what they ate; the
inception of herding and the invention of agriculture, perhaps the two greatest revolutions of all; the rise of
inequality, which led to the development of haute cuisine; the long-range trade in food which, practically alone, broke
down cultural barriers; the ecological exchanges, which revolutionized the global distribution of plants and livestock;
and, finally, the industrialization and globalization of mass-produced food. From prehistoric snail "herding" to Roman
banquets to Big Macs to genetically modified tomatoes, Near a Thousand Tables is a full-course meal of extraordinary
narrative, brilliant insight, and fascinating explorations that will satisfy the hungriest of readers.
The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-Time Mark Haddon 2009-02-24 A bestselling modern classic—both poignant and
funny—narrated by a fifteen year old autistic savant obsessed with Sherlock Holmes, this dazzling novel weaves together
an old-fashioned mystery, a contemporary coming-of-age story, and a fascinating excursion into a mind incapable of
processing emotions. Christopher John Francis Boone knows all the countries of the world and their capitals and every
prime number up to 7,057. Although gifted with a superbly logical brain, Christopher is autistic. Everyday interactions
and admonishments have little meaning for him. At fifteen, Christopher’s carefully constructed world falls apart when he
finds his neighbour’s dog Wellington impaled on a garden fork, and he is initially blamed for the killing. Christopher
decides that he will track down the real killer, and turns to his favourite fictional character, the impeccably logical
Sherlock Holmes, for inspiration. But the investigation leads him down some unexpected paths and ultimately brings him
face to face with the dissolution of his parents’ marriage. As Christopher tries to deal with the crisis within his own
family, the narrative draws readers into the workings of Christopher’s mind. And herein lies the key to the brilliance
of Mark Haddon’s choice of narrator: The most wrenching of emotional moments are chronicled by a boy who cannot fathom
emotions. The effect is dazzling, making for one of the freshest debut in years: a comedy, a tearjerker, a mystery
story, a novel of exceptional literary merit that is great fun to read.
Heart: A History Sandeep Jauhar 2018-09-18 The bestselling author of Intern and Doctored tells the story of the thing
that makes us tick For centuries, the human heart seemed beyond our understanding: an inscrutable shuddering mass that
was somehow the driver of emotion and the seat of the soul. As the cardiologist and bestselling author Sandeep Jauhar
shows in Heart: A History, it was only recently that we demolished age-old taboos and devised the transformative
procedures that have changed the way we live. Deftly alternating between key historical episodes and his own work,
Jauhar tells the colorful and little-known story of the doctors who risked their careers and the patients who risked
their lives to know and heal our most vital organ. He introduces us to Daniel Hale Williams, the African American doctor
who performed the world’s first open heart surgery in Gilded Age Chicago. We meet C. Walton Lillehei, who connected a
patient’s circulatory system to a healthy donor’s, paving the way for the heart-lung machine. And we encounter Wilson
Greatbatch, who saved millions by inventing the pacemaker—by accident. Jauhar deftly braids these tales of discovery,
hubris, and sorrow with moving accounts of his family’s history of heart ailments and the patients he’s treated over
many years. He also confronts the limits of medical technology, arguing that future progress will depend more on how we
choose to live than on the devices we invent. Affecting, engaging, and beautifully written, Heart: A History takes the
full measure of the only organ that can move itself.
The Choice Edith Eva Eger 2017-09-05 A New York Times Bestseller “I’ll be forever changed by Dr. Eger’s story…The Choice
is a reminder of what courage looks like in the worst of times and that we all have the ability to pay attention to what
we’ve lost, or to pay attention to what we still have.”—Oprah “Dr. Eger’s life reveals our capacity to transcend even
the greatest of horrors and to use that suffering for the benefit of others. She has found true freedom and forgiveness
and shows us how we can as well.” —Desmond Tutu, Nobel Peace Prize Laureate “Dr. Edith Eva Eger is my kind of hero. She
survived unspeakable horrors and brutality; but rather than let her painful past destroy her, she chose to transform it
into a powerful gift—one she uses to help others heal.” —Jeannette Walls, New York Times bestselling author of The Glass
Castle Winner of the National Jewish Book Award and Christopher Award At the age of sixteen, Edith Eger was sent to
Auschwitz. Hours after her parents were killed, Nazi officer Dr. Josef Mengele, forced Edie to dance for his amusement
and her survival. Edie was pulled from a pile of corpses when the American troops liberated the camps in 1945. Edie
spent decades struggling with flashbacks and survivor’s guilt, determined to stay silent and hide from the past. Thirtyfive years after the war ended, she returned to Auschwitz and was finally able to fully heal and forgive the one person
she’d been unable to forgive—herself. Edie weaves her remarkable personal journey with the moving stories of those she
has helped heal. She explores how we can be imprisoned in our own minds and shows us how to find the key to freedom. The
Choice is a life-changing book that will provide hope and comfort to generations of readers.
Skellig David Almond 2013-11-14 The beautiful and haunting novel that launched David Almond as one of the best
children's writers of today When a move to a new house coincides with his baby sister's illness, Michael's world seems
suddenly lonely and uncertain. Then, one Sunday afternoon, he stumbles into the old, ramshackle garage of his new home,
and finds something magical. A strange creature - part owl, part angel, a being who needs Michael's help if he is to
survive. With his new friend Mina, Michael nourishes Skellig back to health, while his baby sister languishes in the
hospital. But Skellig is far more than he at first appears, and as he helps Michael breathe life into his tiny sister,
Michael's world changes for ever . . . Skellig won the Carnegie Medal and the Whitbread Children's Book Award and is now
a major Sky1 feature film, starring Tim Roth and John Simm. David Almond is also winner of the 2010 Hans Christian
Andersen award. Powerful and moving - The Guardian This newly jacketed edition celebrates 15 years of this multi-awardwinning novel.
The Crown of Gilded Bones Jennifer L. Armentrout 2021-04-20 Bow Before Your Queen Or Bleed Before Her… From #1 New York
Times bestselling author Jennifer L. Armentrout comes book three in her Blood and Ash series. She's been the victim and
the survivor… Poppy never dreamed she would find the love she’s found with Prince Casteel. She wants to revel in her
happiness but first they must free his brother and find hers. It’s a dangerous mission and one with far-reaching
consequences neither dreamed of. Because Poppy is the Chosen, the Blessed. The true ruler of Atlantia. She carries the
blood of the King of Gods within her. By right the crown and the kingdom are hers. The enemy and the warrior… Poppy has
only ever wanted to control her own life, not the lives of others, but now she must choose to either forsake her
birthright or seize the gilded crown and become the Queen of Flesh and Fire. But as the kingdoms’ dark sins and blooddrenched secrets finally unravel, a long-forgotten power rises to pose a genuine threat. And they will stop at nothing
to ensure that the crown never sits upon Poppy’s head. A lover and heartmate… But the greatest threat to them and to
Atlantia is what awaits in the far west, where the Queen of Blood and Ash has her own plans, ones she has waited
hundreds of years to carry out. Poppy and Casteel must consider the impossible—travel to the Lands of the Gods and wake
the King himself. And as shocking secrets and the harshest betrayals come to light, and enemies emerge to threaten
everything Poppy and Casteel have fought for, they will discover just how far they are willing to go for their
people—and each other. And now she will become Queen…
To Kill a Kingdom Alexandra Christo 2018-03-06 "Lira, a famous siren, must prove herself by stealing the heart of the
man, a prince, threatening their race"-The Forgotten Highlander Alistair Urquhart 2010-10-01 Alistair Urquhart was a soldier in the Gordon Highlanders,
captured by the Japanese in Singapore. Forced into manual labor as a POW, he survived 750 days in the jungle working as
a slave on the notorious “Death Railway” and building the Bridge on the River Kwai. Subsequently, he moved to work on a
Japanese “hellship,” his ship was torpedoed, and nearly everyone on board the ship died. Not Urquhart. After five days
adrift on a raft in the South China Sea, he was rescued by a Japanese whaling ship. His luck would only get worse as he
was taken to Japan and forced to work in a mine near Nagasaki. Two months later, he was just ten miles from ground zero
when an atomic bomb was dropped on Nagasaki. In late August 1945, he was freed by the American Navy—a living
skeleton—and had his first wash in three and a half years. This is the extraordinary story of a young man, conscripted
at nineteen, who survived not just one, but three encounters with death, any of which should have probably killed him.
Silent for over fifty years, this is Urquhart’s inspirational tale in his own words. It is as moving as any memoir and
as exciting as any great war movie.
Us Against You Fredrik Backman 2018-06-05 The #1 New York Times bestselling author of A Man Called Ove and Beartown
returns with an unforgettable novel “about people—about strength and tribal loyalty and what we unwittingly do when
trying to show our boys how to be men” (Jojo Moyes). Have you ever seen a town fall? Ours did. Have you ever seen a town
rise? Ours did that, too. A small community tucked deep in the forest, Beartown is home to tough, hardworking people who
don’t expect life to be easy or fair. No matter how difficult times get, they’ve always been able to take pride in their
local ice hockey team. So it’s a cruel blow when they hear that Beartown ice hockey might soon be disbanded. What makes
it worse is the obvious satisfaction that all the former Beartown players, who now play for a rival team in the
neighboring town of Hed, take in that fact. As the tension mounts between the two adversaries, a newcomer arrives who
gives Beartown hockey a surprising new coach and a chance at a comeback. Soon a team starts to take shape around Amat,
the fastest player you’ll ever see; Benji, the intense lone wolf; always dutiful and eager-to-please Bobo; and Vidar, a
born-to-be-bad troublemaker. But bringing this team together proves to be a challenge as old bonds are broken, new ones
are formed, and the town’s enmity with Hed grows more and more acute. As the big game approaches, the not-so-innocent
pranks and incidents between the communities pile up and their mutual contempt intensifies. By the time the last goal is
scored, a resident of Beartown will be dead, and the people of both towns will be forced to wonder if, after everything,
the game they love can ever return to something as simple and innocent as a field of ice, two nets, and two teams. Us
against you. Here is a declaration of love for all the big and small, bright and dark stories that give form and color
to our communities. With immense compassion and insight, Fredrik Backman—“the Dickens of our age” (Green Valley
News)—reveals how loyalty, friendship, and kindness can carry a town through its most challenging days.
Consuming Grief Beth A. Conklin 2010-01-10 Mourning the death of loved ones and recovering from their loss are universal
human experiences, yet the grieving process is as different between cultures as it is among individuals. As late as the
1960s, the Wari' Indians of the western Amazonian rainforest ate the roasted flesh of their dead as an expression of
compassion for the deceased and for his or her close relatives. By removing and transforming the corpse, which embodied
ties between the living and the dead and was a focus of grief for the family of the deceased, Wari' death rites helped
the bereaved kin accept their loss and go on with their lives. Drawing on the recollections of Wari' elders who
participated in consuming the dead, this book presents one of the richest, most authoritative ethnographic accounts of
funerary cannibalism ever recorded. Beth Conklin explores Wari' conceptions of person, body, and spirit, as well as
indigenous understandings of memory and emotion, to explain why the Wari' felt that corpses must be destroyed and why
they preferred cannibalism over cremation. Her findings challenge many commonly held beliefs about cannibalism and show
why, in Wari' terms, it was considered the most honorable and compassionate way of treating the dead.
The Happiest Refugee Anh Do 2011-03 The bestselling, laugh-out-loud, reach for your hanky story of one of Australia's
best-loved comedians.
Introducing Medical Anthropology Merrill Singer 2011-11-04 This revised textbook provides students with a first exposure
to the growing field of medical anthropology. The narrative is guided by unifying themes. First, medical anthropology is
actively engaged in helping to address pressing health problems around the globe through research, intervention, and
policy-related initiatives. Second, illness and disease cannot be fully understood or effectively addressed by treating
them solely as biological in nature; rather, health problems involve complex biosocial processes and resolving them
requires attention to range of factors including systems of belief, structures of social relationship, and environmental
conditions. Third, through an examination of health inequalities on the one hand and environmental degradation and
environment-related illness on the other, the book underlines the need for going beyond cultural or even ecological
models of health toward a comprehensive medical anthropology. The authors show that a medical anthropology that
integrates biological, cultural, and social factors to truly understand the origin of ill health will contribute to more
effective and equitable health care systems.
Red Scarf Girl Ji-li Jiang 2010-10-26 Publishers Weekly Best Book * ALA Best Book for Young Adults * ALA Notable
Children's Book * ALA Booklist Editors' Choice Moving, honest, and deeply personal, Red Scarf Girl is the incredible
true story of one girl’s courage and determination during one of the most terrifying eras of the twentieth century. It's
1966, and twelve-year-old Ji-li Jiang has everything a girl could want: brains, popularity, and a bright future in
Communist China. But it's also the year that China's leader, Mao Ze-dong, launches the Cultural Revolution—and Ji-li's
world begins to fall apart. Over the next few years, people who were once her friends and neighbors turn on her and her
family, forcing them to live in constant terror of arrest. And when Ji-li's father is finally imprisoned, she faces the
most difficult dilemma of her life. Written in an accessible and engaging style, this page-turning autobiography will
appeal to readers of all ages, and it includes a detailed glossary and a pronunciation guide.
Red Rising Pierce Brown 2014-01-28 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Pierce Brown’s relentlessly entertaining debut channels
the excitement of The Hunger Games by Suzanne Collins and Ender’s Game by Orson Scott Card. “Red Rising ascends above a
crowded dystopian field.”—USA Today ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR—Entertainment Weekly, BuzzFeed, Shelf Awareness “I
live for the dream that my children will be born free,” she says. “That they will be what they like. That they will own
the land their father gave them.” “I live for you,” I say sadly. Eo kisses my cheek. “Then you must live for more.”
Darrow is a Red, a member of the lowest caste in the color-coded society of the future. Like his fellow Reds, he works
all day, believing that he and his people are making the surface of Mars livable for future generations. Yet he toils
willingly, trusting that his blood and sweat will one day result in a better world for his children. But Darrow and his
kind have been betrayed. Soon he discovers that humanity reached the surface generations ago. Vast cities and lush wilds
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spread across the planet. Darrow—and Reds like him—are nothing more than slaves to a decadent ruling class. Inspired by
a longing for justice, and driven by the memory of lost love, Darrow sacrifices everything to infiltrate the legendary
Institute, a proving ground for the dominant Gold caste, where the next generation of humanity’s overlords struggle for
power. He will be forced to compete for his life and the very future of civilization against the best and most brutal of
Society’s ruling class. There, he will stop at nothing to bring down his enemies . . . even if it means he has to become
one of them to do so. Praise for Red Rising “[A] spectacular adventure . . . one heart-pounding ride . . . Pierce
Brown’s dizzyingly good debut novel evokes The Hunger Games, Lord of the Flies, and Ender’s Game. . . . [Red Rising] has
everything it needs to become meteoric.”—Entertainment Weekly “Ender, Katniss, and now Darrow.”—Scott Sigler “Red Rising
is a sophisticated vision. . . . Brown will find a devoted audience.”—Richmond Times-Dispatch Don’t miss any of Pierce
Brown’s Red Rising Saga: RED RISING • GOLDEN SON • MORNING STAR • IRON GOLD • DARK AGE
The Skeletons in God's Closet Joshua Ryan Butler 2014-10-21 How can a loving God send people to hell? Isn’t it arrogant
to believe Jesus is the only way to God? What is up with holy war in the Old Testament? Many of us fear God has some
skeletons in the closet. Hell, judgment, and holy war are hot topics for the Christian faith that have a way of igniting
fierce debate far and wide. These hard questions leave many wondering whether God is really good and can truly be
trusted. The Skeletons in God's Closet confronts our popular caricatures of these difficult topics with the beauty and
power of the real thing. Josh Butler reveals that these subjects are consistent with, rather than contradictory to, the
goodness of God. He explores Scripture to reveal the plotlines that make sense of these tough topics in light of God’s
goodness. From fresh angles, Josh deals powerfully with such difficult passages as: The Lake of Fire Lazarus and the
Rich Man The Slaughter of Canaanites in the Old Testament Ultimately, The Skeletons in God's Close uses our toughest
questions to provoke paradigm shifts in how we understand our faith as a whole. It pulls the “skeletons out of God’s
closet” to reveal they were never really skeletons at all.
The Dance of Death Hans Holbein 1892
Dancing With Danger Christine Michelle 2018-03-01 What do you do when your husband, an ex-NFL running back, is trying to
have you murdered? You get kidnapped, run, dance in questionable strip clubs, and stay under the radar while trying to
survive. That is exactly the path that I took, only in the end, it lead me to a motorcycle club in the Dakotas and to a
family I never knew I had. I don’t know if they can keep me safe or sane, especially after meeting their VP - Rage. I do
know it’s time to stop running, and to start living again. *Meant for adult readers, strong language, violence, and
sexual situations
The Book of Hallowe'en Ruth Edna Kelley 1919
The Elephant in the Brain Kevin Simler 2017-12-01 Human beings are primates, and primates are political animals. Our
brains, therefore, are designed not just to hunt and gather, but also to help us get ahead socially, often via deception
and self-deception. But while we may be self-interested schemers, we benefit by pretending otherwise. The less we know
about our own ugly motives, the better - and thus we don't like to talk or even think about the extent of our
selfishness. This is "the elephant in the brain." Such an introspective taboo makes it hard for us to think clearly
about our nature and the explanations for our behavior. The aim of this book, then, is to confront our hidden motives
directly - to track down the darker, unexamined corners of our psyches and blast them with floodlights. Then, once
everything is clearly visible, we can work to better understand ourselves: Why do we laugh? Why are artists sexy? Why do
we brag about travel? Why do we prefer to speak rather than listen? Our unconscious motives drive more than just our
private behavior; they also infect our venerated social institutions such as Art, School, Charity, Medicine, Politics,
and Religion. In fact, these institutions are in many ways designed to accommodate our hidden motives, to serve covert
agendas alongside their "official" ones. The existence of big hidden motives can upend the usual political debates,
leading one to question the legitimacy of these social institutions, and of standard policies designed to favor or
discourage them. You won't see yourself - or the world - the same after confronting the elephant in the brain.
Funny Bones Duncan Tonatiuh 2015-08-25 Funny Bones tells the story of how the amusing calaveras—skeletons performing
various everyday or festive activities—came to be. They are the creation of Mexican artist José Guadalupe (Lupe) Posada
(1852–1913). In a country that was not known for freedom of speech, he first drew political cartoons, much to the
amusement of the local population but not the politicians. He continued to draw cartoons throughout much of his life,
but he is best known today for his calavera drawings. They have become synonymous with Mexico’s Día de los Muertos (Day
of the Dead) festival. Juxtaposing his own art with that of Lupe’s, author Duncan Tonatiuh brings to light the
remarkable life and work of a man whose art is beloved by many but whose name has remained in obscurity. The book
includes an author’s note, bibliography, glossary, and index.
9 Days and 9 Nights Katie Cotugno 2018-05-01 In this sequel to the New York Times bestseller 99 Days, perfect for fans
of Jenny Han and Morgan Matson, Molly Barlow finds herself in Europe on her summer vacation, desperately trying to
forget everything that happened a year ago. But over the course of nine days and nine nights, her whole life will be
turned upside down once more. . . . Molly Barlow isn’t that girl anymore. A business major at her college in Boston,
she’s reinvented herself after everything that went down a year ago… After all the people she hurt and the family she
tore apart. Slowly, life is getting back to normal. Molly has just said I love you to her new boyfriend, Ian, and they
are off on a romantic European vacation together, starting with scenic London. But there on a tube platform, the past
catches up to her in the form of Gabe, her ex, traveling on his own parallel vacation with new girlfriend Sadie. After
comparing itineraries, Ian ends up extending an invite for Gabe and Sadie to join them on the next leg of their trip, to
Ireland. And Molly and Gabe can’t bring themselves to tell the truth about who they once were to each other to their new
significant others. Now Molly has to spend 9 days and 9 nights with the boy she once loved, the boy whose heart she
shredded, without Ian knowing. Will she make it through as new and improved Molly, or will everything that happened
between her and Gabe come rushing back?
Pretending to Dance Diane Chamberlain 2015-10-06 Molly Arnette is very good at keeping secrets. She lives in San Diego
with a husband she adores, and they are trying to adopt a baby because they can't have a child on their own. But the
process of adoption brings to light many questions about Molly's past and her family-the family she left behind in North
Carolina twenty years before. The mother she says is dead but who is very much alive. The father she adored and whose
death sent her running from the small community of Morrison's Ridge. Her own birth mother whose mysterious presence in
her family raised so many issues that came to a head. The summer of twenty years ago changed everything for Molly and as
the past weaves together with the present story, Molly discovers that she learned to lie in the very family that taught
her about pretending. If she learns the truth about her beloved father's death, can she find peace in the present to
claim the life she really wants? Told with Diane Chamberlain's compelling prose and gift for deft exploration of the
human heart, Pretending to Dance is an exploration of family, lies, and the complexities of both.
Hour of the Witch Chris Bohjalian 2021-05-04 NEW YORK TIMES BEST SELLER • From the acclaimed author of The Flight
Attendant: “Historical fiction at its best…. The book is a thriller in structure, and a real page-turner, the ending
both unexpected and satisfying” (Diana Gabaldon, bestselling author of the Outlander series, The Washington Post). A
young Puritan woman—faithful, resourceful, but afraid of the demons that dog her soul—plots her escape from a violent
marriage in this riveting and propulsive novel of historical suspense. Boston, 1662. Mary Deerfield is twenty-fouryears-old. Her skin is porcelain, her eyes delft blue, and in England she might have had many suitors. But here in the
New World, amid this community of saints, Mary is the second wife of Thomas Deerfield, a man as cruel as he is powerful.
When Thomas, prone to drunken rage, drives a three-tined fork into the back of Mary's hand, she resolves that she must
divorce him to save her life. But in a world where every neighbor is watching for signs of the devil, a woman like
Mary—a woman who harbors secret desires and finds it difficult to tolerate the brazen hypocrisy of so many men in the
colony—soon becomes herself the object of suspicion and rumor. When tainted objects are discovered buried in Mary's
garden, when a boy she has treated with herbs and simples dies, and when their servant girl runs screaming in fright
from her home, Mary must fight to not only escape her marriage, but also the gallows. A twisting, tightly plotted novel
of historical suspense from one of our greatest storytellers, Hour of the Witch is a timely and terrifying story of
socially sanctioned brutality and the original American witch hunt.
Dance Dance Dance Haruki Murakami 2010-11-17 Dance Dance Dance—a follow-up to A Wild Sheep Chase—is a tense, poignant,
and often hilarious ride through Murakami’s Japan, a place where everything that is not up for sale is up for grabs. As
Murakami’s nameless protagonist searches for a mysteriously vanished girlfriend, he is plunged into a wind tunnel of
sexual violence and metaphysical dread. In this propulsive novel, featuring a shabby but oracular Sheep Man, one of the
most idiosyncratically brilliant writers at work today fuses together science fiction, the hardboiled thriller, and
white-hot satire.
Roll of Thunder, Hear My Cry Mildred D. Taylor 1997 Young Cassie Logan endures humiliation and witnesses the racism of
the KKK as they embark on a cross-burning rampage, before she fully understands the importance her family attributes to
having land of their own.
Dancing Skeletons Katherine A. Dettwyler 2013-09-26 One of the most widely used ethnographies published in the last
twenty years, this Margaret Mead Award winner has been used as required reading at more than 600 colleges and
universities. This personal account by a biocultural anthropologist illuminates not-soon-forgotten messages involving
the sobering aspects of fieldwork among malnourished children in West Africa. With nutritional anthropology at its core,
Dancing Skeletons presents informal, engaging, and oftentimes dramatic stories that relate the author’s experiences
conducting research on infant feeding and health in Mali. Through fascinating vignettes and honest, vivid descriptions,
Dettwyler explores such diverse topics as ethnocentrism, culture shock, population control, breastfeeding, child care,
the meaning of disability and child death in different cultures, female circumcision, women’s roles in patrilineal
societies, the dangers of fieldwork, and facing emotionally draining realities. Readers will laugh and cry as they meet
the author’s friends and informants, follow her through a series of encounters with both peri-urban and rural Bambara
culture, and struggle with her as she attempts to reconcile her very different roles as objective ethnographer,
subjective friend, and mother in the field. The 20th Anniversary Edition includes a 13-page “Q&A with the Author” in
which Dettwyler responds to typical questions she has received individually from students who have been assigned Dancing
Skeletons as well as audience questions at lectures on various campuses. The new 23-page “Update on Mali, 2013” chapter
is a factual update about economic and health conditions in Mali as well as a brief summary of the recent political
unrest.
The Bones of Fred McFee Eve Bunting 2005 When two children bring home a toy skeleton from the harvest fair, hanging it
from a sycamore tree and naming it Fred McFee, strange things begin to happen, in a hauntingly hilarious Halloween tale.
Reprint.
Truly Madly Guilty Liane Moriarty 2016-07-26 Nine Perfect Strangers now on sale “Here’s the best news you’ve heard all
year: Not a single page disappoints....The only difficulty withTruly Madly Guilty? Putting it down." —Miami Herald
“Captivating, suspenseful...tantalizing.” —People Magazine The new novel from Liane Moriarty, the #1 New York Times
bestselling author of The Husband’s Secret, Big Little Lies, and What Alice Forgot, about how sometimes we don’t
appreciate how extraordinary our ordinary lives are until it’s too late. Six responsible adults. Three cute kids. One
small dog. It’s just a normal weekend. What could possibly go wrong? In Truly Madly Guilty, Liane Moriarty turns her
unique, razor-sharp eye towards three seemingly happy families. Sam and Clementine have a wonderful, albeit, busy life:
they have two little girls, Sam has just started a new dream job, and Clementine, a cellist, is busy preparing for the
audition of a lifetime. If there’s anything they can count on, it’s each other. Clementine and Erika are each other’s
oldest friends. A single look between them can convey an entire conversation. But theirs is a complicated relationship,
so when Erika mentions a last minute invitation to a barbecue with her neighbors, Tiffany and Vid, Clementine and Sam
don’t hesitate. Having Tiffany and Vid’s larger than life personalities there will be a welcome respite. Two months
later, it won’t stop raining, and Clementine and Sam can’t stop asking themselves the question:What if we hadn’t gone?
In Truly Madly Guilty, Liane Moriarty takes on the foundations of our lives: marriage, sex, parenthood, and friendship.
She shows how guilt can expose the fault lines in the most seemingly strong relationships, how what we don’t say can be
more powerful than what we do, and how sometimes it is the most innocent of moments that can do the greatest harm.
Ebola, Culture and Politics: The Anthropology of an Emerging Disease Barry S. Hewlett 2007-11-27 In this case study,
readers will embark on an improbable journey through the heart of Africa to discover how indigenous people cope with the
rapid-killing Ebola virus. The Hewletts are the first anthropologists ever invited by the World Health Organization to
join a medical intervention team and assist in efforts to control an Ebola outbreak. Their account addresses political,
structural, psychological, and cultural factors, along with conventional intervention protocols as problematic to
achieving medical objectives. They find obvious historical and cultural answers to otherwise-puzzling questions about
why village people often flee, refuse to cooperate, and sometimes physically attack members of intervention teams.
Perhaps surprisingly, readers will discover how some cultural practices of local people are helpful and should be
incorporated into control procedures. The authors shed new light on a continuing debate about the motivation for human
behavior by showing how local responses to epidemics are rooted both in culture and in human nature. Well-supported
recommendations emerge from a comparative analysis of Central African cases and pandemics worldwide to suggest how the
United States and other countries might use anthropologists and the insights of anthropologists to mount more effective
public health campaigns, with particular attention to avian flu and bioterrorism. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
The Silvered Serpents Roshani Chokshi 2020-09-22 Returning to the dark and glamorous 19th century world of her New York
Times instant bestseller, The Gilded Wolves, Roshani Chokshi dazzles us with another riveting tale as full of mystery
and danger as ever in The Silvered Serpents. They are each other’s fiercest love, greatest danger, and only hope.
Séverin and his team members might have successfully thwarted the Fallen House, but victory came at a terrible cost —
one that still haunts all of them. Desperate to make amends, Séverin pursues a dangerous lead to find a long lost
artifact rumored to grant its possessor the power of God. Their hunt lures them far from Paris, and into the icy heart
of Russia where crystalline ice animals stalk forgotten mansions, broken goddesses carry deadly secrets, and a string of
unsolved murders makes the crew question whether an ancient myth is a myth after all. As hidden secrets come to the
light and the ghosts of the past catch up to them, the crew will discover new dimensions of themselves. But what they
find out may lead them down paths they never imagined. A tale of love and betrayal as the crew risks their lives for one
last job.
The Lone Ranger and Tonto Fistfight in Heaven Sherman Alexie 1998-10-01 Offers a fictional portrait of the characters,
language, traditions, and daily life of those living on the Spokane Indian Reservation
Exploring Medical Anthropology Donald Joralemon 2017-03-16 Now in its fourth edition, Exploring Medical Anthropology
provides a concise and engaging introduction to medical anthropology. It presents competing theoretical perspectives in
a balanced fashion, highlighting points of conflict and convergence. Concrete examples and the author’s personal
research experiences are utilized to explain some of the discipline’s most important insights, such as that biology and
culture matter equally in the human experience of disease and that medical anthropology can help to alleviate human
suffering. The text has been thoroughly updated for the fourth edition, including fresh case studies and a new chapter
on drugs. It contains a range of pedagogical features to support teaching and learning, including images, text boxes, a
glossary, and suggested further reading.
Monique and the Mango Rains Kris Holloway 2006-07-20 In a remote corner of West Africa, Monique Dembele saved lives and
dispensed hope every day in a place where childbirth is a life-and-death matter. Monique and the Mango Rains is the
compelling story of the authors decade-long friendship with Monique, an extraordinary midwife in rural Mali. It is a
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tale of Moniques unquenchable passion to better the lives of women and children in the face of poverty, unhappy
marriages, and endless backbreaking work, as well as her tragic and ironic death. In the course of this deeply personal
narrative, as readers immerse in village life and learn firsthand the rhythms of Moniques world, they come to know her
as a friend, as a mother, and as an inspired woman who struggled to find her place in a male-dominated world.
Boogie Bones Elizabeth Loredo 1997 Boogie Bones, a skeleton who loves to dance, disguises himself as a living person and
leaves his graveyard home to enter a dance contest.
Instructions for Dancing Nicola Yoon 2021-06-01 AN INSTANT #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER "A charming, wholehearted love
story that's sure to make readers swoon."—Entertainment Weekly "Nicola Yoon writes from the heart in this beautiful love
story."—Good Morning America “It’s like an emotional gut punch—so beautiful and also heart-wrenching."—US Weekly In this
romantic page-turner from the author of Everything, Everything and The Sun is Also a Star, Evie has the power to see
other people’s romantic fates—what will happen when she finally sees her own? Evie Thomas doesn't believe in love
anymore. Especially after the strangest thing occurs one otherwise ordinary afternoon: She witnesses a couple kiss and
is overcome with a vision of how their romance began . . . and how it will end. After all, even the greatest love
stories end with a broken heart, eventually. As Evie tries to understand why this is happening, she finds herself at La
Brea Dance Studio, learning to waltz, fox-trot, and tango with a boy named X. X is everything that Evie is not:
adventurous, passionate, daring. His philosophy is to say yes to everything--including entering a ballroom dance
competition with a girl he's only just met. Falling for X is definitely not what Evie had in mind. If her visions of
heartbreak have taught her anything, it's that no one escapes love unscathed. But as she and X dance around and toward
each other, Evie is forced to question all she thought she knew about life and love. In the end, is love worth the risk?
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The Road Cormac McCarthy 2007-03-20 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • WINNER OF THE PULITZER PRIZE • A searing, post-apocalyptic
novel about a father and son's fight to survive, this "tale of survival and the miracle of goodness only adds to
McCarthy's stature as a living master. It's gripping, frightening and, ultimately, beautiful" (San Francisco Chronicle).
A father and his son walk alone through burned America. Nothing moves in the ravaged landscape save the ash on the wind.
It is cold enough to crack stones, and when the snow falls it is gray. The sky is dark. Their destination is the coast,
although they don't know what, if anything, awaits them there. They have nothing; just a pistol to defend themselves
against the lawless bands that stalk the road, the clothes they are wearing, a cart of scavenged food—and each other.
The Road is the profoundly moving story of a journey. It boldly imagines a future in which no hope remains, but in which
the father and his son, "each the other's world entire," are sustained by love. Awesome in the totality of its vision,
it is an unflinching meditation on the worst and the best that we are capable of: ultimate destructiveness, desperate
tenacity, and the tenderness that keeps two people alive in the face of total devastation.
Euphoria Lily King 2014-06-03 A New York Times Bestseller Winner of the 2014 Kirkus Prize Winner of the 2014 New England
Book Award for Fiction A Finalist for the National Book Critics Circle Award A Best Book of the Year for: New York Times
Book Review, Time, NPR, Washington Post, Entertainment Weekly, Newsday, Vogue, New York Magazine, Seattle Times, San
Francisco Chronicle, Wall Street Journal, Boston Globe, The Guardian, Kirkus Reviews, Amazon, Publishers Weekly, Our Man
in Boston, Oprah.com, Salon Euphoria is Lily King’s nationally bestselling breakout novel of three young, gifted
anthropologists of the ‘30’s caught in a passionate love triangle that threatens their bonds, their careers, and,
ultimately, their lives. Inspired by events in the life of revolutionary anthropologist Margaret Mead, Euphoria is
"dazzling ... suspenseful ... brilliant...an exhilarating novel.”—Boston Globe
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